Sherry Shelley

I strongly SUPPORT the recent DEQ ruling on the Moneta Divide permit request. I am deeply
opposed to the discharge of unknown pollutants into Boysen Reservoir. The unknown risk to the
pristine Wind River below the dam and through the canyon is too great to gamble with. In the last
hearings I attended, the secrecy and evasiveness of the responses to questions regarding the
chemicals and their quantities made me very uncomfortable. Our environment is too precious and
fragile to risk for the economic gain of a relative few in Riverton.

I 'am a 72 year old Wyoming native with a deep interest in protecting this state's astounding and
unique environment and wildlife. Thank you for your recent ruling. I hope you don't alter it in the
face of the current opposition from a vocal few. Many of us solidly support your decision.



